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Grover Pro Introduces New and Improved Sleigh Bells

[image: ]Grover Pro Percussion has announced the release of their new and improved Sleigh Bells. Featuring two metal pellets in every bell, the new design offers improved sound production and helps eliminate unwanted “after-ring”. Now, when the player stops playing, the bells stop ringing, resulting in a more precise and controlled performance.

In addition to the improved sound quality, the Grover Pro Sleigh Bells also feature a unique integral rubber foot that allows for silent acquisition and placement on a trap table or any other surface. The round foot also functions as a handle for radial motions, allowing for short staccato notes, and provides a striking surface for playing the bells with one hand.

The set includes 24 carbon steel bells that are chrome plated for durability, delivering a characteristic sound that projects with a brilliant resonance. Musicians can trust the quality and craftsmanship of Grover Pro percussion instruments, which are known for their exceptional sound, durability, and innovative design.

"We are thrilled to introduce our new and improved Sleigh Bells to the market," said Neil Grover, founder and president of Grover Pro Percussion. "Our team has worked tirelessly to enhance the sound quality and performance capabilities of this instrument, and we believe musicians of all levels will appreciate the improvements we have made."

The new Grover Pro Sleigh Bells are perfect for a wide range of musical applications, including orchestral, concert band, and percussion ensemble performances.
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